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Bangor Women’s Golf Club 
Monthly Meeting 

August 2, 2018 
 
Members in Attendance 
Robin Ashe   Marlene Viger  Jean Bridges 
Kathy Constantine  Shelley Drillen  Dottie Cerbone 
Gloria Attenweiler  Marilyn Hughes  Kathy Anderson 
Jean Young   Carole Cook   Karen Bamford 
Beverly Dubay  Sandy Meehan  Darthea Tilley 
Judy Richard   Liz Coffin   Claudette Amoroso 
Nancy Hart   Diane Herring  Susan Collins 
Sherrie Thomas  Gwen Archambault  Sue Coffin   
Carol Brooks   Marilyn Rice   Viola Kemp   
Louise Shindler  Rachel LaPointe 
     
Thank you for your presence and participation at this meeting on such a hot day. 
 
Welcome:  President, Robin Ashe  
Thank you to the Arizona Girls for the 50 Shades of Green Tournament, which 
was so well planned and organized.  The Arizona Girls are:  Darthea Tilley, Robin 
Ashe, Dottie Cerbone, Sandy Meehan, Linda Libby, Kathy Anderson and Bev 
Dubay.  Rachel LaPointe and Karlyn Dawes came to decorate and set up the 
tables.  Sandy Meehan made the cactus arrangements for the tables.  Thank you 
all again. 
 
Tournament results: 
 Closest to the pin: 
  #3  Judy Richard 
  #6  Liz Coffin 
  #11 Sherrie Thomas 
  #14 Darthea Tilley 

 #16 Sue Collins 
 1st place:  Liz Coffin, Carole Cook, Bev Dubay and Gwen Archambault 

2nd place:  Judy Richard, Gloria Attenweiler, Marilyn Hughes, and Robin 
Ashe 

 
Reports: 

1.  Secretary’s Report:  Gwen Archambault    
Members who have email will get emailed copies of the secretary’s reports.   

Our website is:  http://www.liz44.com/bangorgolf/index.htm 
Minutes of meetings will be posted on the website and in The Monthly 
Meeting Minutes notebook that can be found in the Bangor Municipal Golf 
Course women’s locker room. 
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Darthea Tilley made the motion to accept the minutes from the July 5th 
meeting.  Judy Richard seconded the motion.  The motion was approved.     
 

2. Treasurer’s Report:  Jean Young 
The current checkbook balance is $3,379.92.  Vi Kemp moved to accept 
the Treasurer’s report.  Carole Cook seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved. 
 
The complete Treasurer’s Report can be found in The Monthly Meeting 
Minutes notebook in the women’s locker room. 
 
Sponsor Committee:  Jean Young and Marlene Viger 
We have a new sponsor; Gosselin’s.   
 

3. Tournament Chair:  Marilyn Rice (no report) 
 

4. Handicapper:  Sue Roberts  (no report) 
 

5. MSGA:  Jean Young, our BWGC Representative  
On Tuesday, August 28th, the MSGA Tournament will be held at Bangor 
Municipal Golf Course.  Jean passed around a sign-up sheet that listed 
needs for people to help with registration, spotting, and food.  The 
tournament will begin at 9:00 AM with a shotgun start. 
 
Jean gave the results for people in BWGC who participated in the Maine 
Women’s Amateur Championship Tournament held at the Rockland Golf 
Club, and the Senior Championship Women’s Tournament held at the 
Springbrook Golf Club in Leeds. 
 
The Maine Women’s Amateur Championship Results 

Champion:  Bailey Plourde from Samoset 
 Lori Frost:  12th overall and 9th in Flight 1 
 Liz Coffin:  19th overall and 13th in Flight 1 
 Nancy Hart:  40th overall and 10th in Flight 3 
 Diane herring:  42nd overall and 2nd in Flight 4 
 Marlene Viger:  46th overall and 13th in Flight 3 
 
 Birdie Pearce won the Abby Specter Award 
 

The Senior Championship Women’s Tournament Results 
Champion:  Kristin Kannegieser  

Lori Frost:  2nd overall 
Liz Coffin: 3rd overall and 1st place in her age group. 
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6. Special Tournament, President’s Cup:  Diane Herring  
We are into the third round of the President’s Cup Tournament.  This is 
going very well. 
 
Jean Young talked with Nancy Storey, Executive Director of 
MSGA, concerning posting of President’s Cup Tournament scores.  She 
said that President’s Cup Tournament scores should be posted as 
Tournament scores.  Since this is recommended by MSGA, there 
will be no further discussion of this matter.   
 
Vi Kemp talked about the Club Championship Tournament to be held on 
August 8th and 9th.  She passed around a sign-up sheet for this event.  
There will be an Overall Champion.  In addition, each flight; A, B, and C; 
will have a winner.  Each player will have a scorecard with only her name 
on it.  Another player will complete the scorecard.   

 
Solheim Cup 

Date:  This event will be held on August 16th. 
Names:  Snazzy Snapdragons and Battling Buttercups. 
Colors:  hot pink and yellow 
Sign-up sheet:  The sign-up sheet was passed around today.  It will be 
posted in the locker room.  We would like to see all of our club members 
participate in this event.  Members wishing to participate may sign-up in 
the locker room or may call the Pro Shop.   
 
Pairings:  The Pro Shop will do the group pairings of people with similar 
handicap indexes.  Each group will consist of two people from the Battling 
Buttercups and two people from the Snazzy Snapdragons.  The two people 
from one team will be competing against the two people from the other 
team.  
 
Format:  Holes 1-6  Better Ball of 2 
 Holes 7-12   Scramble 
 Holes 13-18 Alternate Shot  
 
Prizes:   Closest to the pin on all par 3’s: payout to first and second 
  Closest to the line on #9 
 Bragging rights for the winning team 

 
Website:  Liz Coffin (no report) 
 
Three-putt Jar:  Judy Richard (no report)  
 
Birdie Tree:  Kathy Anderson (no report) 
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Chip-ins for July:  Carole Cook. 
 People receiving Chip-in golf balls for July: 
 Jean Bridges     Shelley Drillen     Sue Collins     Kathy Constantine  
 
Adjournment: 
Sue Collins made the motion for adjournment.  Marilyn Hughes seconded the 
motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 1:50 PM.   
  
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Gwen Archambault, Secretary     


